
 

 
 

22nd October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to let you know that the Spanish department are offering year 8 
pupils the chance to attend a Spanish Tapas experience. 
 
The Spanish curriculum in year 8 includes the topic of food, drink and Spanish 
cuisine. This experience will give pupils the opportunity to taste a variety of 
typical Spanish foods.  The experience will take place at Fino Tapas in Preston on 
Wednesday 1st December 11:30 am- 2pm.   
 
The cost of the trip is £17.50 and includes coach travel to and from school to Fino 
Tapas, plus a selection of foods including patatas bravas, albondigas, paella and 
churros accompanied by water and a Spanish soft drink.  
 
The deadline for handing in reply slips is Tuesday 2nd November.  Places are 
limited to 30 and names will be drawn at random.  Parents of pupils wo are given 
a place will receive a message of confirmation and payment will be required by 
Friday 12th through Edulink. 
 
If your son/daughter is interested in participating in this trip, please complete 
the attached form and hand it in to a Spanish teacher. You will then be instructed 
on making payment on our online school payment system. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Di Niro 
Academic Leader of Spanish 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………… 
 
I wish for my son/daughter: (name) 
…………………………………………………………………………………. 
To be involved with the Fino Tapas Spanish experience. 
 
(Signature/name)………………………………………………………   
(date)…………………………………………. 
Please return this slip to your Spanish teacher 
 
 


